
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  Global News Media  Investor Relations 

    
 

T +39 06 8305 5699 T +39 06 8305 7975 

 ufficiostampa@enel.com investor.relations@enel.com 

 gnm@enel.com    

enel.com enel.com 

 

   

  

 

1 

 
 

 

 

 

Enel SpA – Registered Office: 00198 Rome – Italy - Viale Regina Margherita 137 – Companies Register of Rome and Tax I.D. 00811720580 - R.E.A. 
756032 – VAT Code 15844561009 – Stock Capital Euro 10,166,679,946 fully paid-in. 

PRESS RELEASE 
 

 

Rome, May 3rd, 2023 - Enel's Board of Directors, which met today, listened to and acknowledged what 

Francesco Starace, Enel CEO and General Manager, told the press regarding the fact "that he has no 

intention of remaining at Enel for a further term of office and that he is only willing to allow, in the 

exclusive interest of the Company and for a period not exceeding one month, an orderly handover, which 

in light of the filing of three competing slates has not been possible so far."  

 

In order to preserve the Company's neutrality with respect to the appointment of the new Board of 

Directors at the Shareholders' Meeting on May 10th, 2023, the Board of Directors has resolved that until 

that date no interviews, statements, or otherwise any communication are to be made on the subject, 

directly or indirectly, by the members of the Board of Directors and/or by the management of the 

Company.  

 

 

 

 


